
April 9, 2015 Connect Ed message: 
 
Good evening bulls, we are calling with some important information about upcoming 
events at WRHS.   
 
We invite all parents, guardians and the school community to attend an informational 
night to address current concerns that involve the WRHS community. This event will be 
held next Thursday, April 16th from 6 to 8 pm.  Our Principal, Robyn White, along with the 
PCSO, will lead the night with updates that are happening around campus to ensure the 
safety of all. 
 
All 9th and 10th grade students will participate in the FSA Reading assessment during the 
month of April.  Students have been scheduled for 2 consecutive days between Monday 
April 13 and Thursday April 30.  English teachers have been informing students of their 
testing dates and location, and student lists are now posted by Student Services and in the 
Cafeteria 
 
Any student interested in the iPad Program for the 2015-2016 school year needs to 
complete an application by May 1st.  This deadline includes all recommendation forms as 
well.  All students interested, even those currently in the iPad program, must apply for the 
2015-1016 school year. 
 
The Drama Crew will be teaming up with the Culinary Arts Program for a murder mystery 
dinner theatre called Dinner at 8, Dead by 9.  It is being held this Saturday, April 11th and 
there are two shows, the 4:30 PM matinee that is 15.00 per person or 25.00 per couple 
and 7:30 PM that is 25.00 per person or 45.00 per couple.  Please see our school website 
for further information. 
 
The April edition of the school newsletter is available on our school website.  It includes 
end of the year information as well as a senior class timeline. 
 
The WRHS football team is hosting a car wash this Saturday from 8:30 am until 3 pm at the 
Advance Auto Parts store next to Wal-Mart.  Please stop by to get your car washed and 
support the team. 
 
Thank you and have a good evening! 
 


